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Bank deposit wo, protektado!

PUBLIC ADVISORY

In compliance with Inter-Agency Task Force (IATF) Resolution
No. 166-A series of 2022 dated April 12, 2022, which maintained
Alert Level 1in the National Capital Region from April 16 to 30,
2022, PDIC operations shall be at full capacity.

Visit at the Public Assistance Center (PAC) on appointment basis
is highly encouraged. Clients are advised to observe health
protocols such as temperature check, wearing of face masks and
physical distancing. Presentation of vaccination cards is also
required when transacting at the PAC.

Appointments at the PAC may be requested through e-mail at
pad@pdic.gov.ph, or private messages in the Facebook page
@OfficialPDIC, or calls to its hotline 8841-4141 (for those within
Metro Manila) or its Toll-Free line 1-800-1-888-7342 (for those
outside Metro Manila).

Clients also have the option to submit their hard copy/printed
documents via mail or courier to any of the following PDIC
offices:

PDIC Public Assistance Department, Ground Floor, PDIC
Chino Bldg., 2228 Chino Roces Avenue, Makati City 1231; or
PDIC Public Assistance Center (PAC), 3rd Floor, SSS Bldg.,
6782 Ayala Avenue corner V.A. Rufino St., Makati City 1226

For latest updates and advisories, please refer to our website at
www.pdic.gov.ph and Facebook pages, @OfficialPDIC and
@PDICAssetsforSale.

Thank you.




